

Northside/Westside Neighborhood Council Leadership Team Meeting agenda

Nov 26th

1. **Sunday Streets - Drew Larson: Drew unable to make it this meeting due to work. Route will be shortened next year. Probably more on the Westside. Leadership team still supports.**
2. **Workday at Westside Park - Leslie: Leslie explained background and volunteer day. Volunteers spread a semi truck load of wood chips.**
3. PTA member at Lowell school interested in updating tiles at Westside Park:
 - a. Per Jane neighborhood project funds could be available.
 - i. Requests for reallocated funds need to be in by 2nd Thursday of the month
 - ii. Usually prefer to have spent funds first
 - b. Need to identify what he is looking to do.
4. Kendall: interested in painting a labyrinth at the old Northside water park area
 - a. Maybe involve ZACC
 - b. Kendall to start initial planning
 - c. Weeds need to be removed to flatten out
 - d. Small grants also available: \$3500 and \$500 - **needs to be in by the 2nd Thursday of the month. Needs to have buy in from neighborhood council, leadership team.**
5. Animal Ordinance/Bees for Northside Garden:
 - a. Suggestion for bees at Northside Garden
 - b. Noah to contact Linda, manager of the garden for Garden City Harvest
 - c. Jane to run this by the city attorney
6. Tables etc for pocket park
 - a. Need 3 bids for anything over \$1000
 - b. Over \$10,000 needs to be formal
 - c. Jane to look into how much is left from grant
7. Community forum Dec 20th 7pm community forum, brief agenda and potluck. Also white elephant gift exchange
 - a. All leadership team and community forum members invited.
8. Roles for leadership team:
 - a. Informal but roles for each
 - i. Kali to be responsible for responding to emails
 - ii. Noah to be responsible to have an agenda and can send to Jane
 - b. However, need specific rep for community forum
 - c. Community forum is the 4th Thursday
 - i. Kali has volunteer to do this interim
 - ii. Leslie will be an alternate for this
9. Roundabout:
 - a. No art grant because original proposal would not work
 - b. Suggestion for concrete stamping
 - c. Kendall to contact Public Works to get dimensions to be able to see price for concrete stamping
10. Sidewalks:

- a. Jane to get us formula for property owners cost for sidewalks and the percentage city pays
 - b. Suggestion for more obvious walking route to orange street trailhead
 - i. Kali to look into this
11. Next LT Meeting
- a. Leslie to ask about small Christmas party for next meeting at NMCDC
 - b. Plan to move meeting to Wed Dec 19th due to Holidays
12. Public Comment
13. Announcements
- a. Orange Street beautification project in process for approval on North Orange
 - b. Training this Thursday Nov 29th at 5:30 at Jack Reedy Conference room
 - i. Let Jane know if anyone is coming
 - c. Next Meeting changed to Wed the 19th at 6pm
14. Duties to be assigned.
15. Next Meeting
- a. Where will we be meeting after this: NMCDC moving
 - b. Suggestion to have at coop meeting space

Attendees:

Jane, Kali, Kendall, Leslie, Christian